



200 Lichfield Lane Berry Hill Mansfield Nottinghamshire NG18 4RG



Tel: Email:

Web: www.gov.uk/coalauthority

For the Attention of: Planning Policy Team
Warwick District Council

[By Email: planningpolicy@warwickdc.gov.uk]

25 December 2018

Dear Planning Policy Team

## Land East of Kenilworth Development Brief

Thank you for consulting The Coal Authority on the above.

Having reviewed your document, I confirm that we have no specific comments to make on it.

Should you have any future enquiries please contact a member of Planning and Local Authority Liaison at The Coal Authority using the contact details above.

Yours sincerely

Christopher Telford BSc(Hons) DipTP MRTPI Principal Development Manager

Protecting the public and the environment in mining areas